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Attention Health Department Staff 
REMINDER: Public Health Performance Improvement Professional Association Assessment – NOW 
OPEN

As part of an effort to support health department staff engaged in public health 
improvement/performance improvement efforts, NNPHI seeks your input regarding the potential 
creation of a public health improvement association.  This assessment is only for staff of 
government agencies.  

This data will assist stakeholders in determining whether the creation of a professional association 
serving the public health improvement workforce is feasible as a mechanism to support the 
sustainability of the networks that have been created.    

We depend on your feedback to provide effective support to your public health efforts. I encourage 
you to take time to participate in this assessment. It contains 23 items and should take 
approximately 15 minutes for you to complete.

The assessment link will be open from [START DATE] until [END DATE]. We look forward to 
hearing from you.  If you have any questions or concerns, please contact Jess Lynch at 
Jessica.Lynch@iphionline.org or 312-850-4744.

Go to assessment. 


	ATTACHMENT G—Reminder Email (Day 7)

